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Comments: I fully support the Redstone to McClure Pass Trail. 

 

I currently cycle on Hwy 133, which is incredibly dangerous. Having an off-road option will allow me to enjoy my

surroundings without worrying about my life. 

 

This is an area of unbelievable beauty and constructing a link to Redstone and improving the existing old wagon

trail will allow other people to enjoy it, too, in a safe manner. I worry that residents in the Crystal Valley will

oppose the Trail because they want it all for themselves, but public lands are Public. We all deserve the

opportunity to experience this stunning area (and not just from behind a windshield). 

 

A well-built trail will allow a diverse group of ages to recreate and enjoy this environment. As it stands, there are

no regulations and establishing a management plan will benefit everybody. This corridor is already impacted with

Hwy 133 and unregulated users of the existing trails, so we are not creeping into wilderness. 

 

Lets build the Redstone to McClure Pass Trail!


